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Warsaw, March 18th, 2022 

 

Invitation to participate in the 18th Congress of the Polish Biophysical Society (PTBF) 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, Members and Friends, 

 

Three years have passed since the 17th Congress of the Polish Biophysical Society (PTBF) in Olsztyn 

and the transfer of the headquarters of the Main Board to Warsaw. Despite the exceptional situation 

related to the outbreak of the pandemic and war in Ukraine, we are preparing for the next congress 

hoping that we will be able to meet in Warsaw. 

We would like to invite you to the 18th Congress of the Polish Biophysical Society, which will be held 

on September 6-9, 2022 in the modern building of the Faculty of Physics at the University of Warsaw. 

We hope that this place will become an inspiration for the exchange of experiences and establishing 

new long-term cooperation’s. 

This year's preliminary program of the Congress is presented on the website 

(https://18congress.ptbf.pl/). There is space for lectures by recognized researchers as well as oral 

and poster presentations by young scientists the best of whom will be awarded. We also encourage 

you to participate in accompanying events, and those who are not members of the Society to join its 

ranks. 

We cordially invite scientists, doctoral students and students dealing with biophysics and related 

sciences from the border of physics, chemistry, biology and medicine to participate in the 18th 

Congress of the Polish Biophysical Society. 

 

Organizing Committee of the 18th PTBF Congress 

https://18congress.ptbf.pl/

